ESHS INTERNATIONAL LIAISON —

BEAREE AR RISIRER T(F To enable the Registry to objectively assess its standards and
IR WA ZEMEREREEEEAT MM performance, and share experiences regarding the provision and
TR RN ¥ AR A AR - AREHAM development of corporate registration services and corporate
BAEIEE RIS EHANEE - 1EE77E - FefFiERsE governance issues in other countries, the department maintains
ERYAT MR « HIERN AR REEIMES regular contact with other jurisdictions. In this respect, we have
S » WEARIRYEES ~ FEIERIAARAYAR] strong links with Companies House in the United Kingdom and
MRS ERENEE - R FARIEF T T the Registry of Companies and Business in Singapore, while
MFE - BEEEEME#EE (Financial we have had some contact with the Companies Registries in
Services Commission) BIFTEHESES » A HEPL{E Malaysia and South Africa and the Companies Office in New
BFEP RN ESEEE  LUR—2REXERY Zealand. During the year, the Registry played host to ten groups
SRASERR - of visitors including the Chief Executive of the Financial Services

Commission of the Isle of Man, four government departments

and four professional bodies from the Mainland, and a senior

economist from the USA.
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REGHREEREN BT — A EERE T T — R —FEFTEEEEH
Registrar of Companies attending the International Conference on Corporate Governance 2001 held in Kuala Lumpur
in April 2001
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Visit by a delegation from Shenzhen
Municipal Administration Bureau of
Industry and Commerce

The Registrar of Companies attended the 3rd Conference ofl 7
the Commerce Registers of Europe in Cardiff on 4 and 5 October
2000 which discussed a wide range of subjects including a
comparison of the registration systems in Europe and
developments in electronic filing. As part of the Hong Kong
delegation, he attended the Third OECD Asian Roundtable on
Corporate Governance held in Singapore on 4 and 5 April 2001.
Most recently, the Registrar of Companies participated at the
International Conference on Corporate Governance 2001 in
Kuala Lumpur on 23 and 24 April 2001 organised by the
Malaysian Association of the Institute of Chartered Secretaries
and Administrators where he delivered a paper on "Corporate
Governance Reform: Hong Kong's Experience", outlining what
was happening regarding Hong Kong's Corporate Governance
Review.
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KEM G E R RE A E
Visit by the delegation from the Tianjin Lawyers Association



